
 
 

Re.: Request for Sponsorships and Donations – Challenger Day 2025 

Dear Community Partner, 

On behalf of the Newtown Edgmont Little League (“NELL”), I’m thrilled to share an exciting 
opportunity to support a heartwarming event — Challenger Day! It is our pleasure to host Challenger 
teams from across the region for a day of baseball, food, music, and surprises. The event will take place 
on Saturday, May 17 at our Newtown Edgmont Little League complex.  

The Challenger Division of Little League Baseball provides children and young adults with 
physical and developmental challenges the opportunity to experience the joy and camaraderie of 
baseball in a safe, supportive environment. This special day is the highlight of the season, where the 
spirit of inclusion, community, and pure love of the game shines.  

To make this day magical for every athlete and family attending, we are seeking sponsorships 
and donations from generous community partners like you. Your support will help us provide t-shirts 
and medals for all players, tent, tables, chairs, food and refreshments, games, entertainment, and music. 

How You Can Help: 

• Monetary donations to help fund event costs. We are fortunate to have a special benefactor 
willing to match our raise! 

• In-kind contributions (food, drinks, raffle items, or entertainment services). 

• Sponsorships  

NELL is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization (EIN: 23-3023517). Checks can be made 
payable to Newtown Edgmont Little League (Memo: Challenger Day) and mailed to: Newtown 
Edgmont Little League, P.O. Box 75, Newtown Square, PA 19073. Donations can also be made by 
using this link  https://square.link/u/S1jueUb0 or QR Code below. 

With your help, we can give these amazing players a day filled with laughter, pride, and 
memories. 

If you’re interested in sponsoring or donating and have any questions, please reach out to me 
directly at matthewcat@me.com or (610) 656-7565. 

Thank you for considering this chance to support our special needs community and their 
families! 

With gratitude, 

  Matt Catania 

  Director, Challenger Division 
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